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March 29, 2022 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
 I am writing this letter in strong support of Dr. Forrest Dolgener as an Emeritus faculty for 
the University of Northern Iowa. I cannot think of a Faculty more deserving of the emeritus 
designation at UNI. Dr. Dolgener has more than 40 years of service to the University. He has 
great rapport with colleagues, staff and students in the Department of Kinesiology. He is a good 
teacher, has a strong record of publication, and is a selfless server of the university. Although he 
has a strong record of professional accomplishments, Dr. Dolgener worked on weekends on the 
preparation of classes or research until fairly recently. During department meetings, he is always 
a calming voice that helps give direction to the department. 
 
 Department of Kinesiology will greatly miss Dr. Dolgener. I highly recommend Dr. 
Dolgener to you without any reservation. For further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

 
 

 
 
Fabio Fontana, PhD 
Department Head and Professor 
Department of Kinesiology 
fabio.fontana@uni.ed 
319-273-6854 
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